
Project Update as of 4.2.2025  
A construction meeting regarding the Downtown Revitalization Phase II Project was held on 
April 2nd with representatives of Ragle Construction, REA, VS Engineering, and City of 
Jasper.  
Here is a summary of the discussion:  
 

• Construction crews have finished most work between 3rd and 4th St. Base paving 
has occurred and the road has been re-opened to traffic.  Final surface paving and 
striping will happen at a later date.  

• Construction will continue between 7th & 8th St. and will move to the 8th St 
intersection. Eventually, both blocks are anticipated to be closed for most of the 
duration of repair.  

• Within the next week, possibly as soon as Thursday 4/3, crews will begin removing 
the sidewalk along the East half of the road between 7th & 8th Street with sidewalks 
anticipated to be replaced within about 3 weeks’ time. 

• Scheduling is dependent on weather and materials.  
• Accessibility to all building entrances will be maintained for foot traffic throughout 

the project. German American Bank’s drive thru remains open at this time.  
• Meetings with contractor representatives are held bi-weekly once construction 

begins. Additional updates will be provided on a bi-weekly basis, or as updates 
become available.  

 
For specific construction questions, please contact the City Engineering Department at 
812-482-4255. 
 


